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Good afternoon my name is Robert Davis R.Ph owner of OC botanicals LLC doing business as hi-tide 
dispensary licensed under the Department of Health in Maryland. 
 
I am in full support of SB 0299. This legislation will save wasted time energy and money having multiple 
background checks done in the same time periods. As a licensee in the state of Maryland it is not 
uncommon for me and my workers to have to do two or three background checks for different state 
requirements all within the same six month timeframe. This legislation would be helpful to decrease some 
of this monetary waste and take some of the pressure off of the agencies that are tasked with constantly 
repeating background checks. 
 
 

 

Sincerely,  
 

Robert H Davis R.Ph  
 

OC Botanicals LLC  
Owner / Clinical Director 


